
The Electro-Federation 
 
 
The Electro-Federation supports the RABC's response. We would like to highlight the RABC's 
caution to the department regarding the potential for interference to PCS and LE-PCS services if 
changes to the 1910-1930 MHz bands are not chosen carefully. EFC agrees that it would be wise 
to wait until industry is able to review the US decision on this matter.EFC also supports the 
initial assignment of 90 MHz of new spectrum for AWS in line with the US, and 
encourages Industry Canada to consider the future allocation of the full 120MHz (1710 - 
1770 + 2110 - 2170MHz) in line with CITEL and ITU recommendations. 
 


